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The Chamber of Deputies supports the proposal for a regulation as a whole, but expresses its 
concern about a number of issues such as possible violations of the freedom of expression, 
possible abusive use of the provisions of the Regulation in the competitive environment, and 
the use of Horizon 2020 programme to support research. On the other hand, the Chamber of 
Deputies recommends the explanation of the concept of dissemination, in order to remove, 
for example, purely humorous content, the clarification in technical terms of the extent of 
elimination and preservation of online content, the harmonization of penalties in the Member 
States for failure to systematically comply with the obligations of systematic elimination of 
terrorist content.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


